
HB 425 -- Personal Civil Liability of Law Enforcement Officers

Sponsor: Wilson

This bill specifies that all law enforcement officers are immune
from personal civil liability for discretionary decisions, acts, or
omissions made within the scope of their official duties while in
the course of employment that are not performed in bad faith or
with malice.


